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Hi Emily, 
 
Our temporary works proposal has been revised to include critical monitoring.  To 
date, the critical monitoring that has been completed has been billed under 
temporary works. 
 
Please note that we will proceed with modelling of temporary works (noting we did 
get approval to do so some time ago) so that this can feed into the scope of the 
structural engineers (TTW).  There is some cross over with the risk to life 
assessment. 
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